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August Meeting Schedule
By Tiffany Ervin on Saturday, July 31, 2021
August is Membership Month in Rotary! Our program chair is Membership Chair Cristina Hull. We are
looking for a "match" for CART Funds collected so please let Cristina know if you can help!

We hope you'll join us each Monday for these great programs at the Historic Depot, 5:30-6:30:

Mon, Aug 2: Dick Miley & Barry Macdonald (Tour D'Apple)
Mon, Aug 9: TBA
Mon, Aug 16: TBA
Mon, Aug 23: Mike Stevenson, RC of Madison County (RYLA)
Mon, Aug 30: Tour D'Apple PREP - meeting will be at Mills River Park!

Thank You Hunter Automotive!
By Tiffany Ervin on Friday, July 30, 2021
Hunter Automotive is the presenting sponsor of the 9th Annual Tour D'Apple and we are thrilled to
partner with them to bring this world-class event to the mountains of WNC.

Learn more about Hunter Automotive & our partnership with them here: https://youtu.be/hgCu61--
eEE

#PeopleOfAction #TourDApple

DG Ken Shull "Official Visit" to Four Seasons Rotary
By Tiffany Ervin on Tuesday, July 27, 2021

We were honored to have DG Ken Shull for his "official visit"
to the Four Seasons Rotary Club on July 26. He shared the
main goals and objectives from RI President Shakhar Mehta
as well as his own district goals. DG Ken encouraged us to
continue doing good work while sharing our stories with the
public and helping "grow Rotary" here in our community.

He reminded us of the upcoming deadline to register for the
District Conference which will be Aug. 13-14 at the Crowne
Plaza in Asheville.

Our club members graciously made contributions to The CART
Fund in honor of DG Ken's visit, collecting $523 in one night

to help find a cure for Alzheimer's!

Tour D'Apple Riders Donate To Support Local Needs
By Tiffany Ervin on Monday, August 2, 2021
Thank you to our friends at Ingles for their support of the
#TourDApple for 9 consecutive years! Last week, TDA co-
directors Barry Macdonald and Dick Miley, along with Ruby
from Ingles Markets, presented a check for $900 to Elizabeth
Moss, executive director of Interfaith Assistance Ministry
(IAM), to purchase shoes, diapers and other supplies for those
in need.

These funds have been donated by riders who have already
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registered for the 2021 TDA and made an additional
contribution above their fee to participate. This is the largest
donation by riders of any year, and we expect many more to
be made before the actual event on Labor Day.

IAM provides crisis assistance with a range of essential items and services including food for a week
for each family member, clothing, linens, personal hygiene supplies, heat and utility bills, rent and
mortgage payments, medications, pet food, and other basic needs for Henderson County residents.

To learn more about this year's bike ride, visit www.tourdapple.com.

Adopt-A-Highway Trash Pickup Saturday, Aug 21st
By Richard E. Miley on Sunday, July 25, 2021
Four Seasons Rotarians and Four Seasons Toastmasters will again pick up trash on our adopted
highway - Haywood Road (NC-191) - beginning at 8:00 am on Saturday, August 21 (Mountain Road
to Rugby Road).

Please plan to help! NC DOT will provide safety vests, collection bags, and warning signs. Bring your
own GLOVES, a pick-up stick, and a willing spirit.

Park at the entrance to Rugby Middle School. We should finish about 10:00 am.

Let Dick Miley know if you can come or if you have questions (remiley45@gmail.com or 828-551-
6988).

TDA Trucker Hats-Limited Qty Still Available
By Richard E. Miley on Tuesday, July 27, 2021
Last Call for a Tour d'Apple "Trucker" Hat

Would you like a really unique TDA hat? We have only a few
remaining for sale to Club members at $10 each - just a little more
than the actual cost!

These hats will probably NOT be available again. Text Dick Miley at
828-551-6988 to reserve yours!
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